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Come and discover Schunk's new process
monitoring system
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On 7 February 2023, holding and clamping technology manufacturer Schunk is organising an event
to demonstrate its ITENDOZ2 process monitoring system, in cooperation with Sirris. All machining
enthusiasts welcome!

Next to being a leading company in the world of work holding and clamping technology, Schunk
also creates technology solutions for digitalization in metal cutting industry. This event is planned to
show case its new iTENDO technology to measure the process stability. With iTENDO'’s real-time
data communication, process optimization is made simpler without traditional trial and error
approach.

During the event there will be a short presentation to explain the specifications, features and
benefits along with a practical demo for milling application at the site. After the demonstration there
will be time to exchange ideas or ask questions over a snack and a drink.

The event will take place at the Sirris site in Diepenbeek on 7 February 2023. There will be two
sessions: 11 a.m. to 2 p.m and 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Participation for this event is free, but
registration is required, as seats are limited. Be sure to confirm your presence by filling in the
registration form before 30 January 2023. Do not forget to mention the desired session that you
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would like to attend.
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